

Freeman Avenue, Luton, Bedfordshire LU3 4BL

Tel: 01582 617500

Email: office@bramingham.net Website www.bramingham.net Headteacher: Sharon Flowers

Meeting individual needs...to the best of our ability.

26th November, 2019

Dear Parents,

Squirrels' Nativity

The children have been practising songs and learning the story of the Nativity.

We will be performing to parents on **Friday 13th December at around 9:15am**. The performance will last for approximately 45 minutes. Our lovely family workers will be providing refreshments afterwards. We hope that you will join us.

If you have any questions please speak to a member of staff.

Early Years Team











